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How shameful that this propaganda on mail in voting is being addressed here in 

Oregon. Do not do away with mail in voting it is a lifeline for many working folks, 

disabled folks, parents, people who struggle with social anxiety and depression, this 

will only hurt the lower and middle income voters of our state. I am disgusted by the 

fear mongering and righteousness of this proposal. Keep mail in voting in this great 

state of Oregon. 


